
 

URGENT and IMPORTANT information 
regarding  

Day School compensation Payments 
 

A very convincing scam is targeting Day School compensation applicants. 
People are receiving letters stating that their Day School claim has been approved 

and given a fax number where to fax their personal banking information. 
 

This is a scam, and  a very convincing one. 
 

Gowling’s legal team was contacted and asked about how payments were going to be made. 
This is their reply 

 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
All information regarding the payment should be directed to the Claim Administrator.  
You can contact them at 1-888-221-2898. 
  
All payments will be issued by cheque through secure mail after the review of the Claim Form is done. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  

Sincerely, 
  
Vanessa Lessard 
Adjointe Juridique/ 
Law Clerk 

 

 


